From: Dawn Smallman <dawnsmallman@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 11:40 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: please SUPPORT HB4002/SB 1508 and OPPOSE SB 1542

Dear Oregon legislators,

I'm writing you to urge your support of HB4002/SB 1508 - so Oregonians can have the funding we need to
ensure a much needed, strong statewide air program. Our air quality is among the worst and most dangerous in
the nation - we need to fix that and fixing it begins with properly funding it.

Also please OPPOSE SB 1542 because it weakens most of Cleaner Air Oregon's critical health based
guidelines.

Thank you!
Dawn Smallman
Portland, OR



